
    Intermediates 
 

Ms. Daleana & Ms. Kristi 
 

We had a wonderful time celebrating Thanksgiving 
with our families. Thank you for supporting our 
festivities with such yummy treats! It really is the 
most wonderful time of the year. This year we would 
like to invite into the classroom to share specific 
activities that your family engages inn during the 
holiday season. This month will be learning about 
Christmas Around the World and ways that different 
countries celebrate. Please note that we have 
several special events scheduled this month. Please 
join us for breakfast with Santa in December 12th. 
We will have our Cookies & Carols class party on 
December 18th. We would like to wish two of our 
friends a very happy birthday. Happy birthday 
Holden and Sela! 

Pre-K 2 
 

Ms. Judy & Ms. Desiree 
  
In November we gave thanks for our family, friends, 
food, school and pets. We learned how eating 
healthy helps our bodies stay healthy and about Fall 
leaves changing colors and falling from trees. We 
would like to thank all of you for contributing to our 
Friendship Soup and for those that joined our 
Thanksgiving Feast. December finds us anxiously 
awaiting the winter weather and Christmas time! The 
students will decorate their own tress, build their 
own snowmen and will work hard on creating their 
parent gifts. We also plan to learn about other 
countries and how they celebrate the holidays. We 
look forward to ringing in the New Year! We will 
continue working with the students on addition and 
subtraction and counting and recognizing numbers 
1-100. Students will continue to work on form good 
writing habits and with letters. Students love our new 
wrting center and this designated spaces allows 
them to focus on the assignments in a quiet space. 
With the holiday season upon us we will be 
identifying and comparing family cultures, customs 
and traditions.  

Pre-K 
 

Ms. Angie & Ms. Diane 
 
 
The Pre-K classroom is very excited to have Ms. 
Diane join our room! We would like to send a 
special ‘thank you’ to our families for helping 
conrtibute to a wonderful Thanksgving Friendship 
Feast. This month we learn about how different 
countries celebrate Christmas and will have several 
baking projects to go all with our unit. We are 
excited to jump on the Polar Express and head to 
the North Pole. We will also explore a Winter 
Wonderland and make fun paper snowflakes! We 
will look forward to ringing in the New Year with 
muscial instrument fun. Please join our class party 
on Friday, Decmber 18th for cookies and hot cocoa. 
Bring your camera to snap pictures of our mini 
holiday performance!  

Classroom Corner 

Beginner B   
 

Ms. Carolyn & Ms. Celeste 
 

Wow, the months are flying by! In November we 
made friendship soup; it was the highlight of our 
month! The teachers were surprised by how many 
children wanted to eat the soup after helping make 
it. We discovered that it is a great way to get them 
to eat healthy foods and we will work to have them 
help more with meals. This month we look forward 
to learning new skill such as exploring holiday 
music from different cultures. We will also begin 
working on mixing colors! Please remember to 
label all items coming to school, particularly 
jackets. Also, please remember to take home wet 
clothing at the end of the day. This will help keep 
things sanitary and clean. 

 


